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Friday 8th November 2024  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

YEAR 4 RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO CALSHOT ACTIVITY CENTRE  
 

Monday 2nd December – Wednesday 4th December 2024  
 

Our Year 4 residential trip to Calshot is approaching. Below is an important email containing lots of 
useful information about the upcoming trip.  
 
Calshot Parents’ Meeting: 
 
We will be holding a parents’ meeting to give you the final arrangements of our upcoming trip to 
Calshot. The meeting will include information about sleeping arrangements and what to pack. The 
meeting will take place after school on Tuesday 19th November, from 3:30pm-4:00pm.  
 
On Monday 2nd December, we will be leaving after registration, so children will need to arrive for 
school at the usual school time. Upon arrival at school on the day of the trip, children will need to 
neatly line up their suitcases/bags outside their classroom. All luggage should also be labelled. 
 
On Monday 2nd December, the children will be required to bring a packed lunch for their lunch.  From 
the evening of Monday 2nd December until lunchtime on Wednesday 4th December, all other meals 
and snacks will be provided by Calshot.   
 
We will return on Wednesday 4th December; collection of your children will be as usual at the 
normal end of the school day.     
 
As it will be the start of December, the temperature is expected to be cold, so please ensure your 
children have plenty of warm clothes. 
 
Check List : (Please make sure everything is labelled clearly with your child’s name) 
 
This year, Calshot have requested that the children bring a single fitted sheet, a single duvet 
and cover or a sleeping bag, a pillow and pillowcase.  
 
Lip salve for the cold wind  
Warm, casual clothes 
A hat and scarf  
A pair of warm gloves  
Long sleeved top for skiing 
Spare underwear (including long thick socks for skiing) 
A warm coat (perhaps a light waterproof too) 
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Night wear 
Washing bag (no aerosols – they will set off the fire alarm!) 
Wellies (for forest work and splashing in puddles!) 
Waterproof trousers (if your child has them) 
Bin bag for dirty clothes 
Labelled money bag/purse for shop (Maximum of £5 as children will be responsible for their money) 
Water bottle  
And of course, a cuddly toy!  
Book and/or notepad and pens (optional)  
 
Children are not permitted to bring in any electronic items, food or games. 
 
Medication must be clearly labelled with your child’s name, class and set of instructions on 
how to administer (medical consent form from the school office). Please give this to class 
teacher on the morning of the trip. 
 
If you have any questions, then please email the office at solentjunior@TheSolentSchools.org, 
and your questions will be passed onto a member of the Year 4 team. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Pye, Miss Hill, Miss Fear & Miss Parsons  
Year 4 Team 
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